
Per the Army Lodging General Manager, it is NOT necessary for the student to send in 

(fax or digital copy) the Lodging Reservation Request form. Army Lodging, at Fort Bliss, 

works in coordination with ATRRS. As long as the student’s name is in ATRRS, they will 

have a room reserved in Lodging. 

 Under the MTSS program they are not authorized to report early unless they are 

traveling from overseas (OCONUS) then you are authorized one additional travel day 

each way. That particular student will have a room reservation for the day before “report 

date” and for the day after graduation day “end date.” If a student decides to arrive early 

and/or check out the day after graduation- he/she will pay the lodging cost for that/those 

day(s) out of pocket.  

 

Thank you,  

Kailey Mendoza 

General Manager 

IHG ® Army Hotels on Fort Bliss 

1744 Victory Ave, Fort Bliss, TX 79916 

Mobile: +01 915-238-6255 | Tel: +01 915-304-5822 

 


